
 

 
 
 

CTF Bulletin 39 

4 November 2009 

 

This Bulletin tells you about: 

 

 2009 Child Trust Fund statistical data 

 

Please note these bulletins do not provide details of HM Revenue & Customs 

(HMRC) contacts. If you have any questions on the bulletin, you will find 

details of the person to contact on the email that accompanied this bulletin. 

 

Please ensure the appropriate people in your organisation read this bulletin. 

 

The HMRC website address is www.hmrc.gov.uk and there are pages for 

Child Trust Fund (CTF) providers. 

http://www.hmrc.gov.uk/ctf/providers.htm


 

2009 Child Trust Fund Statistical Data 

 

HMRC has also published the: 

 

 Child Trust Fund Statistical Report 2009 

 Child Trust Fund Detailed Distributional Analysis October 2009 

 Child Trust Fund Constituency Statistics November 2009 

 Child Trust Fund Local Authority Statistics November 2009 

These can be viewed on the Child Trust Fund statistics webpage. 

http://www.hmrc.gov.uk/stats/child_trust_funds/child-trust-funds.htm
http://www.hmrc.gov.uk/ctf/stats.htm

